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Comments: | would like to comment on the shorting proposal laid out by the USFS. | am in favor of limiting
shooting to specifics areas as proposed. Reluctantly | agree we need this change now during a time when the
population of the state requires such measures. | wish this was not the case but as populations get into the deep
areas of the forest, biking, hiking, running, horseback riding, etc. it has been dangerous with unregulated
shooting in our forests. As we get into a more severe drought season in history sparks from weapons also pose
a danger for increase fire activity. Again | am not happy we have to do this and | am not a fan of regulations but it
seems the few that are irresponsible have caused this Thanks for your time Bill Normile (citizen, outdoorsman)



